Goodlett, Vicki
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From: Tony Pham <tpham@scbarchitects.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 3:16 PM
To: Goodlett, Vicki
Subject: RE: American Engineers-ZH Commissioning and City of Taylorsville
Vicki,

I have reviewed the invoices for American Engineers, ZHCx and the City of Taylorsville and have found them acceptable
for payment,

Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me.
Regards,

Tony Pham

Sherman Carter Barnhart Architects
2405 Harrodsburg Rd.

Lexington, KY 40504

(859) 224-1351 Work

(859) 230-7314 Cell
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From: Goodlett, Vicki [mailto:vicki.goodlett@spencer.kyschools.us]
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 2:19 PM

To: Tony Pham <tpham@scbarchitects.com>

Subject: American Engineers-ZH Commissioning and City of Taylorsville

Hello Tony,
Please see the attached invoices and let me know if they are approved for payment.

Thanks!

Yickt 30«!&&. CSFM

Finance Officer

Spencer County Board of Education
207 W. Main Street

Taylorsville, KY 40071

502-477-3250 x 2128

Fax: 502-477-3259



